
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
September 13, 2024 

 
MEMORANDUM:  
 
To:  All Prospective Bidders 
 
From:  Administrator of the Courts  
 
Subject: Amendment No. 3 (Revised) 

Re: IFB 24-11; 5-Passenger SUV 

 
Below are responses to questions submitted to my office: 
 

1) Would you be willing to accept a 7-Passenger V6 Engine Vehicle for bid 
submission? 

 
Response: The IFB is for 5-Passenger with 6-Cylinder Engine. The 
requirement remains the same. 

 
2) Would you be able to extend required delivery time from 90 days to 180-280 

days? 
 

Response: The new delivery date is changed from 90 days to 180 days. 
 
Please be reminded that this Amendment shall be acknowledged in your bid. Failure 

to acknowledge this Amendment No. 3 shall result in disqualification from this IFB.  

 
Should you have any questions please contact the Procurement office at (671) 300-
7994/475-3212/3175 or email at mantonio@guamcourts.gov and 
kperez@guamcourts.gov.  
 
 
 
      DANIELLE T. ROSETE 
cc: Bid File    
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